
#UBLawResponds Clinic Student Attorneys from

the University at Buffalo School of Law have
dedicated over one thousand hours since 2017 to

providing service to communities and clients in
Puerto Rico.

 
#UBLawResponds-Puerto Rico students enroll in

four-credit course that begins in December, to
get them ready to travel to the islands. In the
beginning of January, our #UBLawResponds

Student Attorneys study to prepare for the trip
south while learning from local WNY and other

experts, as well as Puerto Rican leaders, lawyers
and community stakeholders. After their service-

learning trip to Puerto Rico, each student
produces a well-researched project to provide
policy recommendations aimed at supporting

Puerto Rico’s power and resilience.
 

In January 2023, the sixth group of
#UBLawResponds Student Attorneys will enroll in

the clinic, which will culminate in a service-
learning trip to Puerto Rico during the week of

January 22, 2023. University at Buffalo School of
Law Dean Aviva Abramovsky will join the student

attorneys and faculty for part of the trip.
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